
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy Application
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:12:53 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:17 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy Application

-----Original Message-----
From: Jonathan Jessome [mailto:jonathan.jessome@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:58 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to DP Murphy Application

I object to the DP Murphy Groups application to build a new petrol station in Borden Carleton. There are 3 stations
within a 5km radius, 2 of which are family owned, small businesses and this puts them in jeopardy of having sales
decrease and ultimately put them out of business. These two families have been Pilar’s in that community for
decades and have supported many fundraising efforts of the nearby schools and also local fire departments and
community events. It does not make any logical sense to be building a new petrol station in this location other than
for one man’s financial greed, even when he already has a substantial platform in other industries. For the sake of
this community, please reject this proposal put forth by the Murphys and let family owned, small businesses
continue to serve this community.

Jonathan Jessome

Sent from my iPhone
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